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On the morning of Friday, December 16, 2022, at around 0645, Hollis Police responded to
the area of Silver Lake Road near Federal Hill Road for a report of a vehicle off of the
roadway, which was a result of hazardous weather conditions.

The first officer to arrive on scene exited his cruiser and began to check on the status of the
operator. Within a few moments, an additional patrol unit, who was responding to assist
with traffic control, began sliding given the roadway conditions. As the second marked
patrol unit engaged in a slide, the vehicle’s front right side struck the officer standing in the
roadway, resulting in him being thrown a short distance and to the ground.

Following the collision, the officer was evaluated by the Hollis Fire Department and
transported to St. Joseph’s Hospital in Nashua for further evaluation. He was subsequently
released from the hospital at around 0845 hours this morning. It is important to note that
the officer did not sustain any serious injuries.

Weather conditions contributed to this collision, which is currently under Administrative
Review. We wish to thank the members of the Hollis Fire Department and St. Joseph’s
Hospital, who provided highly effective and efficient medical care to the involved officer.



